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Welcome to the Summer 
edition of our reading 
newsletter. Lots of fun 
was had at both the Book 
Fair and on World Book 
Day during the Spring 
Term. There were some 
rather fantastic outfits 
worn on World Book 
Day!

We will be studying these books 
in class this term  
(from the Sonar Curriculum linked to our 
half termly topics ) 
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THE READING AGENCY, SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2025

Thank you to everyone who visited the book fair back in 
January. It was lovely to see so many pupils and parents so 
enthusiastic about books. 

Thanks to your generosity you raised over £1000 for the school 
to put towards new books. 

We will keep you updated on some of the books that we will 
purchase for use throughout the school. 

The Summer Reading Challenge encourages children to keep reading for pleasure during the summer holidays, 
ensuring they are ready for a great start to the new term in the Autumn. Children set a reading goal and collect 
rewards for reading anything they enjoy. Children can sign up at their local library or take part online, and it’s 
FREE to take part.

This year’s Challenge, Story Garden – Adventures in Nature and the Great Outdoors, will inspire children to tap 
into a world of imagination through reading, exploring the magical connection between storytelling and nature.

The Summer Reading Challenge starts on 5th July 2025 and Milton Keynes libraries are taking part. 

Here are some of the books to read this Summer:
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